
From: Jane Fehrenbacher
To: natasha@sblafco.org
Subject: Using farm land for Housing in Lompoc is unwise and harmfull. The proposed project must be stopped. Bailey

Ave. fields feed and support enviroment and feed people.
Date: Saturday, January 21, 2023 12:30:37 PM

 the community and beyond.

Sincerely,
Jane Fehrenbcher
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